NORTHWESTERN UNIVERSITY

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS
EVANSTON, ILLINOIS

October 18, 1939

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

1 talked to Lee yesterday and ordered his
tickets for him right away. He told me at that time that you
were writing me about more tickets for the Wisconsin game. 1
was very glad to secure the tickets for him, and do hope that
they will enjoy the game.

The team is looking better this week, and
we are hoping for a little more luck from now on. However, it
has been rather tough going as everyone has been more or less

laying for us. We are hoping that they will start pointing
for someone else from now on.

Wish best wishes to you and Mrs. Allen, and
hoping that you have a very successful basketball season, 1 am

Very sincerely yours,

A, C. Lonborg
Coach of Basketball




